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30th November 2017 

                                                                                                                                                         
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
KS1 NATIVITY : ‘BAUBLES ’  
Year 1 & Year 2 pupils in Willow, Pine, Horse Chestnut and Oak Classes 
 
This year the children in Willow, Pine, Horse Chestnut and Oak Classes will be performing ‘Baubles’ 
for their Nativity.  Rehearsals are well underway and we are pleased to invite you to attend one of 
the three performances listed below:- 
 
Wednesday 13th December    
Afternoon:  1.45pm 
 

Thursday 14th December  
Morning:    9.30am 
Afternoon: 1.45pm 
 
We warmly welcome preschool children to our performances, but ask that they sit on an adult’s 
knee.  Also pushchairs are to be left in the dining room and not taken into the school hall.  
 

Refreshments will be served after all performances and we look forward to welcoming you into 
school. 
 

Due to limited space, and for health and safety reasons, we need to ensure that we do not exceed 
numbers that we can safely seat at each performance. Therefore admission will be by ticket only. 
 

All families will be allocated three tickets.  If some families do not request all three tickets, then 
there may be extra tickets available, please enquire at the school office after Friday 8th December. 
Please do not delay in returning your form as I am sure performances will fill up quickly!   
 
Please complete the attached tear-off slip indicating your concert preference, by Friday 8th 
December. Thank you.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ann Wheatcoft 
Headteacher 

mailto:admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 
 

KS1 NATIVITY : ‘BAUBLES’  
Year 1 & Year 2 pupils in Willow, Pine, Horse Chestnut and Oak Classes 
                                                                                                                      
 
 

Please indicate in the boxes below how many tickets you require: 
 
 
 

Wednesday 13th December at 1.45pm 
      
 
         
        
Thursday 14th December at 9.30am     
 
 

      
   
Thursday 14th December at 1.45pm   
 
 

                                                                          
                                                                                                   
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………….   
 
Class…………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
Please note: 
Preschool children to sit on parent’s knee 
Pushchairs to be left in the dining hall and not taken into the school hall 
 
 
 
Please complete the slip indicating your concert preference, and return to school by Friday 8th 
December. Thank you.   

  


